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There are two separate additional one-time state aid allocations for charter schools serving 

students in the 2018-2019 school year as outlined below. We are happy to share that these 

disbursements should be remitted to eligible charter schools between now and July of 2019, 

subject to final state approval. 

 

The allocations of these funds are as such: 

 

1. $22,600,000 Enacted Budget Appropriation (page 989 of chapter 54 of the laws of 

2018): 

 

$22,600,000 attributable to charter schools in New York City only serving students in the 

2018-2019 school year distributed pursuant to the methodology set forth in the enacting 

budget language resulting in an approximate $189.57 eligible per pupil disbursement. 

 

2. $40,000,000 Enacted Budget Appropriation (page 969-970 of chapter 54 of the laws of 

2018): 

 

$40,000,000 attributable to charter schools in the State of New York (including New 

York City and Rest of State) serving students in the 2018-2019 school year distributed 

pursuant to the methodology set forth in State Senate Resolution 5102 resulting in an 

approximate $271.73 eligible per pupil disbursement. 

 

 

As directed in the enacting language, 
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